
 

August 9, 2022 

Greetings parents, 

Tomorrow is the big Day! Thursday August 9th is the first day of the 2023-2024 school 
year. As the newly appointed Principal, I welcome you back.  We are very excited to greet 
our new and returning Eagles.  
 
Please read the information below, so your child will have a great start to the new year.  
 
Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up 
Student Drop-off and Pick-up is in the front of the school. For your child’s safety and 
security, students should not be dropped off prior to 7:00 A.M. 
 
Dress Code 

Students at Bayside High School will follow the Pinellas County School Dress Code (please 
see attached). Students who do not adhere to the Pinellas County Dress code will receive 
progressive discipline consequences.  
Please follow the link to purchase Bayside Gear:  

 https://www.pcsb.org/bayside-hs 
 Click Resources 
 Click School Apparel 

Cell Phones 
Students at Bayside high School will adhere to the newly adopted Cell Phone Policy (Please 
see attached). Students who do not adhere to the Pinellas County Cell Phone will receive 
progressive discipline consequences. 

Attendance 

Attendance = Graduation – Please make sure your student is arriving at school and ready 
to participate in learning by 7:25 each day. 

https://www.pcsb.org/bayside-hs


Food Services 

• Breakfast & Lunch 
o Breakfast is served at 7:05 A.M. and lunch is served at 12:05 P.M. Both 

meals are free to Bayside High School students. It is my hope that we will 
have a fully operational cafeteria by September instead of food being 
delivered from another school. 

o Students who arrive on a late bus, will be able to have a grab and go 
breakfast item from the cafeteria. 

• Water Bottles 
o We have refillable water stations. For safety purposes, please make sure 

your student has a plastic water bottle. No glass bottles are permitted. 
• Outside Food Delivery 

o Outside food deliveries (UBER Eats, Door Dash, etc.) are not allowed at Bayside 
High School. 

o If students bring food to school, they will need to eat the food prior to 
attending class. 

Back to School Forms 

The district has consolidated all Back-to-School forms, so parents can fill them out in one 
place - online. Parents can log into Focus at focus.pcsb.org and complete their Back-to-
School Forms packet. They will be prompted to fill out the forms as soon as they log onto 
Focus. Forms are also available at www.pcsb.org/backtoschoolforms.  Please note: Parents 
must be linked to their student to use the new Focus forms. If you need help with forms, 
they can contact the front office. If you need technical support, please contact the PCS 
Helpdesk at 727-588-6060. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school at 727.507.4730 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Savage 
Principal 
 
Please see the following attachments: 

• 2023-2024 PCS Dress Code Guidelines 
• 2023.24 PCS Cell Phone Guidelines 

 

https://focus.pcsb.org/
http://www.pcsb.org/backtoschoolforms

